
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

16th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of term! Happy Christmas!! 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 3rd January: INSET; school closed to all pupils 

Wednesday 4th January: Start of Term 3; all pupils return to school 

 

Miss Morgan 

Today is Miss Morgan’s last day at Denton. I am sure you will join me in thanking her for 

all her amazing work at the school and in wishing her the very best for the future. Miss 

Morgan relocates to Manchester next week, which sounds like a very exciting move, 

and tells me she is running in next April’s London Marathon. We will all be cheering you 

on, Miss Morgan - and good luck! 

 

Teaching Assistant posts 

We are currently advertising for a full-time Nursery Assistant and a full-time Teaching 

Assistant. The details are available on the East Sussex County Council and Brighton & 

Hove job pages, as well as via our website: Vacancies 

 

Reception places for September 2023 

If your child is starting school for the first time in September 2023, the deadline for 

applications is 15th January 2023. Please remember to put down three choices.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

Have a fantastic Christmas and New Year! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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